Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF BUSINESS AND PROFESSIONAL REGULATION
Division of Florida Condominiums, Timeshares and Mobile Homes
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Division of Florida Condominiums, Timeshares, and Mobile Homes, Department of Business and Professional Regulation, State of Florida, has declined to rule on the petition for declaratory statement filed by James Roche, Esq., In Re: The Landings on Amelia River Condominium Association, Inc., Docket No. 2017058043, on December 7, 2017. The following is a summary of the agency's declination of the petition:
The Division declined to issue a statement without an ascertainable state of facts or present controversy as to a state of facts. The order was filed with the Agency Clerk on February 21, 2018.
A copy of the Order Declining of the Petition for Declaratory Statement may be obtained by contacting: Danielle Walker, Administrative Assistant II, at Department of Business and Professional Regulation, Division of Florida Condominiums, Timeshares, and Mobile Homes, 2601 Blair Stone Road, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-1030, (850)717-1539, Danielle.Walker@myfloridalicense.com.
